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August 8, 2007

Reference: Kendall and Carla Thistle Property

Ms. Nancy Washburn
Regency Hills Development
5008 Green Bay Road
Kenosha, WI 53144

Dear Nancy:

I am writing in reference to your May 29, 2007 letter to Kendall and Carla Thistle as
an outcome of our May 24 meeting. In your letter, it was stated that a period of 90
days would be allowed for the grassed areas to fill in and to examine the run-off from
the wetlands at that time. During the past two months, the Thistles are claiming that
they are still receiving excessive water on their property during periods of rain.

During one episode, the area had experienced an unusual amount of heavy rainfall in
a short period of time, following an extended dry period. With this being the excep-
tion, during normal periods of rain, the Thistles are still experiencing water flow onto
their property.

It appears that the vegetation has fully developed as planned over the past two
months. I am recommending that the case be reviewed in the near future and other
possible solutions be explored to eliminate the water flow problem onto the Thistle
property. I recognize 30 days still remain in the 90-day period, but from my observa-
tions, I do not feel that the vegetation’s growth will result in a lesser flow of water
onto the Thistle property. The problem still remains a critical issue for the Thistles.

[ look forward to hearing from you in order that a meeting date and time be established
to explore further options to resolve the Thistle land issue.

Respectfully,
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